From: I

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox; [
Subject: Approval of North Byron Parklands is dangerous and destructuve
Date: Monday, 26 November 2018 11:32:42 PM

Splendour and all the festivals are great. We should keep them, but keep the numbers to a fair limit with good
crowd control and environmental protection

Thank you for listening to our community.

Regards,
Dr Jeremy Thompson

Sent from my iPhone





